
 

September 29, 2022 

Membership Mania with National PTA 

  

  

 

Local PTA leaders are invited to join the journey as we discover ways to increase and diversify 

membership; explore free PTA resources; connect and engage with other local PTA leaders; 

hear how to make membership easier by connecting it to everything they do; earn points for a 

chance to win prizes; and more. Register today! 

  

Top  

  Student Leadership Conference   

  

Our Student Leadership theme for the year is 

"Forces for Good," and our sub-theme for our 

Student Leadership Conference is "Finding Your 

Why." Stand4Kind presenter, Ben Kjar, will be our 

keynote speaker, with the band Poolhouse 

performing as well. Ben Kjar was born with 

Crouzon syndrome. When he was young, he was 

told he would have a different life. That's exactly 

what he's done. Ben consistently says that it's 

about rising above life's challenges and becoming 

a victor, not a victim. Ben was Utah Valley 

University's first-ever NCAA Division I Wrestling All-American, and he was also a member of 

Team USA Wrestling. He's a great motivational speaker who has shared his story with millions 

of people around the world. Cost is $10 per student, or $100 for 20 students. Registration is 

now open and the mail in registration form is available online.  

 

  

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/4vEqkasTkPErLsnP_bL9Fg
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9078925915417558760_index
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/_Sft6p7ZY0VwnsA6F_qk0w


Top  

  State School Board Debates   

  

Watch out for the State School Board elections 

on your November general election ballot! The 

State School Board of Education (USBE) is 

comprised of 15 members elected for a 4-year 

term. They set the public education strategy 

and ensure that public education is the best 

that it can be in Utah. We have 4 debates in 

October. For updated debate information and 

links, visit the Utah Education Debate Coalition 

Facebook page If you watch live, you'll be able 

to ask the candidates questions. Click here to 

know which district you belong to. 

  

  Utah PTA Arts Education and Supplies Grant Due September 30th   

  

Utah PTA believes that cultivation of the arts is 

important to Utah's children and that 

participation by an individual child can make a 

notable difference in a child's abilities, talents, 

and self-esteem. With these thoughts in mind, 

Utah PTA has developed a grant to encourage 

local schools to develop, promote, and 

provide quality art programs. This grant is 

provided to schools on an annual basis to assist in this effort. Apply by Friday, September 30! 

 

  

  Is your child getting the education they deserve?   

  

The Beverley Taylor Sorenson Arts Learning 

Program (BTS Arts) provides arts-integrated 

instruction to elementary students, increasing 

student performance in every subject. BTS Arts 

puts specialists trained in visual art, dance, music, 

and theatre in elementary schools to develop 

lesson plans that incorporate art into the core 

curriculum, thus enhancing student learning. The 

arts engage students in a way no other curriculum 

can and provides an outlet for joy and learning. 

Find out if you have a BTS Arts Educator at your 

school by visiting www.btsarts.org. If you don't 

have one, please email to find out how to advocate for one at your 

 

  

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9078925915417558760_index
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/lIzucn_JTLLePtSjJsEyAA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/lIzucn_JTLLePtSjJsEyAA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/sT6VHzRTKmfu3DgjyceoyQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/p92-7a7itLYnsOkmcEGhYQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/Sjx7mXQgL6KB7OkUpjxs0g
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/V78li27kH04rdAmL_83zRg
http://www.btsarts.org/


school, lisa@thesorensongroup.com. As one educator states, "Happy children learn better, and 

happy teachers teach better." 

  You are invited to the "Breakfast of Champions"   

  

  

Voices of Utah Children is inviting you to a FREE 

breakfast on October 12h. Dr. Dana Suskind - the 

author of "Parent Nation" will be speaking. RSVP is 

required. We'll see you at the Ken Garff Scholarship 

Club at the University of Utah Rice Eccles Stadium, 

451 S. 1400 E., starting at 8:00AM. 
 

  

Top  

  Free online IEP workshop   

  

ENSURING STRENGTH-BASED IEPs: The 

Importance of both home and school data. 

Speaker: Liz Capone, M.S., Advocate and certified 

expert witness in Special Education. Decoding 

Dyslexia UT presents this free online 

workshop on Tuesday, October 4th at 7:00 pm.  

If your child receives special education services, 

this will be a helpful workshop for you. Gain tips 

on ensuring that your child's needs and strengths 

are reflected in their IEP. This workshop will discuss how to ask data-centered questions in the 

IEP meeting, how to set up home data collection and how to package and present your child's 

strengths to the IEP team, and more. Register now 

 

  

Top  

  More Than A Flag   

  

The More Than A Flag campaign has announced a group of 20 

semi-finalist designs for the new Utah state flag. Now is your 

chance to make your voice heard. Visit flag.utah.gov and share 

your thoughts by October 5th.  
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mailto:lisa@thesorensongroup.com
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/XMocTh0_QbgdPu5YlxffhQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/XMocTh0_QbgdPu5YlxffhQ
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9078925915417558760_index
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/XMocTh0_QbgdPu5YlxffhQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/XMocTh0_QbgdPu5YlxffhQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/XMocTh0_QbgdPu5YlxffhQ
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9078925915417558760_index
http://flag.utah.gov/?fbclid=IwAR3EmuD57_XvdzHvYps9mJN3zKiDpVWi-uTpu6m-fIXhwt9SmZMDF4m5pTI
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9078925915417558760_index


Sharp Survey 

  

We only have days left to give our input regarding the SHARP 

survey.  The Utah State Board of Education (USBE) has created 

a taskforce to consider withdrawing their support.  Please take 5-

10 minutes before OCT 2 to support the SHARP survey and how 

it helps us make every child's potential a reality. Check out recent 

news stories from KSL and The Daily Herald for more information 

about this important survey. 
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  Target Circle voting ends September 30th   

  

We're participating in the Target Circle program! 

You can vote for us and help direct Target's giving 

to benefit our nonprofit. For full program details 

and restrictions, visit Target 

Circle. target.com/circle 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow Utah PTA 

         

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/1xEq96MT1SfFkMswgYibFA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/7LkzNE_PZPcCMHhv79ZOfA
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9078925915417558760_index
https://target.com/circle?fbclid=IwAR0uJNuAT9urLiVJTnsIlefZS6iLAp18wfykh0y5RDPOROFb5VDAnKAKhyU
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/KsaOLc_LC8cwsIE1SJHxDA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/H4ekUPN5rRiXoA_qDCOefQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/OeDBt4OlCzZf_Zz7jqAiWg
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/AD3dBztlr1VgMmGdipmclQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/aLBH3ITu46DD2SnyZ6a8fw

